
Enquiries to shu@stleonards-fife.org
Donations can be left at Junior and Senior school
receptions

SECOND HAND UNIFORM

Monday, 16 January - 3.30-4.30pm
Friday, 27 January - 8.30-9.30am
Monday, 6 February - 3.30-4.30pm
Friday, 24 February - 8.30-9.30am
Monday, 13 March - 3.30-4.30pm
Friday, 31 March - 8.30-9.30am

SHU SHOP OPENING TIMES

Audrey Willet
Secretary

Suzanne Halden
Chair

Verity Rowe
Treasurer

Rosie Stevens
Social Rep Coord

A big thank you to Susan

Shirreffs and her team at

the SHU shop
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25th MARCH  - Easter Egg Hunt
16th MAY - NEW! Teacher Appreciation
Day
MAY/JUNE - Sports Day tea tents
24th  JUNE - NEW! Mid Summer Ball

PA EVENTS MAR-JUN

What else do you want to see for you and
your children? To fill in our our survey
slick here: 

SOME OF YOUR PA COMMITTEE

Thank you to eveyone who participated in or attended the
St Leonards PA Christmas Fair. It was such a fun and
joyful day. The Junior Emprorium raised a whopping
£1101 which, along with money from other PA stalls, will
be donated to RNLI (Anstruther), Children's Hospices
Around Scotland (CHAS) and the Glasgow Children's
Hospital Charity on behalf of the Dalton Family. We also
raised £256 for the St Leonards School wishlist.

A HUGE THANK YOU -  
WE RAISED £1675!

In Person: Tuesday, 7 February @ 8.35am
coffee and chat at school's 1877 Restaurant

Zoom: Tuesday, 7 March @ 8.00pm Zoom
Virtual meeting

In Person: Tuesday, 28 March @ 8.35am -
coffee and chat at school's 1877 restaurant

PA MEETINGS

JOIN our
FB group!

SURVEY

https://www.facebook.com/groups/StLeonardsParentsAssociation
mailto:pastleonards@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/fmGoeu8FonCc1up76

